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Sophie Prégent succedes Raymond Legault as Chair of the board of 
Fonds d’investissment de la Fund of Culture and Communications 
 
 
Montreal, November 14, 2014 -  The Board of Directors of the Investment Fund of Culture and 
Communications (IFCC) is pleased to announce the appointment of Sophie Prégent as Chair.  
 
Experienced actress, Sophie Prégent has an impressive track record not only on stage but also 
in television and on the big screen. Ms. Prégent is president of Union des Artistes since October 
2013. 
 
 
 
About FICC  
 
Fonds d’investissement de la culture et des communications l.p. (FICC) is a venture capital 
partnership which started its operations in 1997. FICC provides financial partnerships to Quebec 
companies in the field of culture, communications and digital. FICC is a limited partnership 
comprising three limited partners and three general partners. This combination of financial 
experts, cultural industry specialists and Québec cultural production artisans make FICC a 
unique organization. To learn more, visit  www.ficc.qc.ca 
 
FICC creates job opportunities for artists and artisans Quebec. 
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